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Dear Applicant

On behalf of the governors, staff and children of The Oaks Primary School I would like to thank you for your interest in our Head Teacher vacancy. 

We believe that The Oaks is a unique school which has developed its curriculum with a clear intention to stimulate a child’s imagination, helping them to develop a love of learning and bringing that learning to life through practical experiences. Within our school the children are supported by a talented and experienced staff who are highly motivated, hard working and passionate about the children’s learning. This approach is underpinned by a set of School Values which have been co-created by all stakeholders and are supported and reinforced throughout school.

We are looking for a leader who will embrace and develop our unique approach to learning alongside those values, whist continuing to raise standards.

The governing body actively support the school in a variety of ways and are regularly found in school, working in partnership with the head teacher and staff to achieve our shared vision.  

You will find lots of valuable information about our school on our website www.theoaksbolton.co.uk

We would strongly encourage all applicants to visit our School in person.  Please contact Kath Smith (Office Manager) on 01204 333171 to arrange a convenient time.  

On behalf of my colleagues on The Oaks Primary Governing Body, I look forward to receiving your application.

Yours faithfully,

Jon Wormald
Chair of Governors
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